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The Permanent Mission of Honduras to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Permanent Council and wishes to refer to the invitations extended to nongovernmental organizations registered with the Organization to participate in the thirty-seventh regular session of the OAS General Assembly, to be held soon in Panama City, Panama.

In this connection, the Permanent Mission of Honduras reports that it has approved the extension of invitations to the following Honduran nongovernmental organizations, which are duly registered with the OAS: Enlace de Mujeres Negras de Honduras, Foro Permanente de Organizaciones de la Sociedad Civil, Fundación Democracia sin Fronteras, and C-LIBRE.


The Permanent Mission of Honduras avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Secretariat of the Permanent Council the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., May 18, 2007
Secretariat of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C. 


cc:
Assistant Secretary General
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